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Important Reminders

Save the Date

Karaoke for a Cure:
10/4

Resident & Family
Satisfaction Survey:

10/9 - 10/22

Walk to End
Alzheimer‘s: 

10/14

Flu Clinic
10/19

October
2023

Staff of Directors

Good words for Great Souls
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Welcome to Fall and ushering in the cooler temperatures that
go with it.  Residents and families have been enjoying the
changing foliage colors without the burdens of racking the
falling leaves here at Arcadia.  It is also a good time to review
your wardrobe and break out the cozy sweaters.

In this ever-changing world, it is more important than ever to
hear directly from our residents and their families what we are
doing well and what we can do to continue to improve.  And
there certainly has been a great deal of change and
improvements in the last 3 months.  That’s why Arcadia is
pleased to partner with Activated Insights, a nationally
recognized research organization, to conduct an online
Resident and Family Satisfaction Survey beginning October
9th. This survey also provides an opportunity for our
community to be recognized, based on your feedback, as part
of the U.S. News Best Senior Living program.  You will receive
an email or text invitation from Activated Insights providing
you with a special link to the survey, which should take only 5
– 10 minutes.  Please take the time to let us know what we are
doing well, as well as areas we can improve.

I’m thrilled to be back here at this community and look
forward to connecting with each of you.  My door is always
open should you have the time to drop in and say hello!
            
Christina Bruner, Executive Director 

Resident Birthdays
Uli Moore - 4th

Joy Hecker - 10th
Leslie Stephens - 11th

Tim Caine - 12th
Barbara Charles - 12th

Annette Chamberlain -22nd 
Betsy Drake - 24th 

Employee Birthdays
Alisha Olive - 16th
Cindy Wilder - 17th
Rhonda Drye - 19th

Letter from the Director

Christina Bruner
Executive Director

Emily Sansbury
Director of Independent Living

Jennifer Watkins
Director of Resident Care &
Wellness

Jason Dean
Business Office Director

Heather Richey
Open Arms Director

Junie Schoch
Director of Maintenance

Ann Clark
Director of Community Relations

Michelle Westerfield
Director of Life Engagement 

See Ann Clark for  details!



In memory of Father Smith
BY PAUL MORRISON

To create engaging content for your newsletter, it’s best to review
your recent accomplishments as a church. Pastors and other
officials can also use it as an avenue to reach out to churchgoers.
Maintain a visible presence in your community and address
people on a more personal level, perhaps by sending a spiritual
message or reflection for the week.
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Information for Absentee Voters

 The following information for requesting a mail-in absentee ballot for the
upcoming General Election (November 7th, 2023) came to us from the

Jefferson Country Election Center: 

For your loved-one to obtain a mail-in absentee ballot, the voter and/or spouse,
parent, or children of the voter may go to www.govoteky.com and select

"Absentee Ballot Request" beginning September 23, 2023. If the voter does not
have access to a computer, the voter or above designee may call 

502-574-6100 to have staff at the Election Center assist in submitting their
request online. 

The last day to apply for a mail-in absentee ballot is Tuesday, October 24th,
2023. 

Absentee mail-in ballots ordered via the online portal will automatically be
delivered to the residential address on file with the Jefferson County Voter

Registration system. If the voter's current address is different than that of the
care facility, the voter will need to call 502-574-6100 to request their ballot.

A Roaring Success!
We raised $1,000 toward our Walk to End

Alzheimer’s fundraising goal!

Visit https://act.alz.org to donate to the
Arcadia Louisville Walk to End

Alzheimer’s Team. 


